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The Department of Business Administration held a workshop on 31
st
 March 2014 to review the 

PhD curriculum. The conference was offically opened by the Deputy Principal, CHSS, Prof. 

Peter K’Obonyo,  who emphasised the need for regular review of the PhD curriculum in order to 

remain competitive and relevant to changing market needs 

The chairman,  Dr. Justus Munyoki, thanked the PhD resource persons for commitment and 

dedication to duty , and asked them to maintain high standards in their supervision of students. 

He asked participants to have an open mind in reviewing the curriculum. 

The Associate Dean, Prof. Evans Aosa, thanked the resourse persons for being able to deliver a 

big number of PhD graduates, noting that  18 out  19 who graduated last year from the School of 

Business  were from the Department of Business Administration. He was optimistic that this year 

(2014), the School would present a higher number. 
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